
 
Stanborough School 

A Mathematics and Computing Academy 
Lemsford Lane 

Welwyn Garden City 
AL8 6YR 

www.stanborough.herts.sch.uk 
Headteacher:  Mrs M John 

 

Curriculum Leader: IT and Computing 
September 2023 

MPS/UPS plus fringe and TLR  
 
We are looking to appoint an innovative, enthusiastic and ambitious Curriculum Leader for IT & Computing to 
lead this forward thinking department within a successful specialist school for Mathematics and Computing.  
Stanborough is proud of the extensive curriculum offer in this key faculty area. Students are offered a range of 
courses at both KS4 and 5 and we are continually looking to develop our curriculum further.  Discrete IT is also 
taught to students in both Years 7 and 8. 
 
This post would equally suit an existing leader or a suitably experienced teacher with a record of outstanding 
teaching and learning practice who wishes to make their first move into middle leadership and lead the 
development of this curriculum area. You should have the ability to lead and develop practice within IT & 
Computing as well as promote high expectations and inspire our students to reach their full potential.  An 
excellent induction and support programme will be available to all applicants. 
 
We were delighted to be awarded a ‘Good’ rating by Ofsted in March 2023, this recognises the hard work and 
progress made by all in the school.  Prospective candidates are encouraged to read the full report available on 
our website at https://stanborough.herts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-OFSTED-Report.pdf. 
 
For an informal discussion about the post or to arrange a visit prior to application please contact Tim 
Braybrook, Deputy Headteacher – tbraybrook@stanborough.herts.sch.uk   
 
This is an exciting time to join Stanborough School as, founded on our values and a belief in ‘success for all’, we 
continue on our journey towards ‘Outstanding’.   
 
Applications are invited by letter to Mrs M John, Headteacher, (no more than 2 sides of A4) together with a 
Stanborough application form.  Further information and application forms are available on our website:  
www.stanborough.herts.sch.uk  
 
Tel. 01707 321755    Email: recruitment@stanborough.herts.sch.uk 

 
Closing date:  Wednesday, 19th April 2023 at 9am 
 
Prospective candidates are encouraged to apply as soon as possible as we reserve the right to call candidates 

for interview before the closing date 
 

Stanborough School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects 
staff to share this commitment.  All post holders are subject to a satisfactory Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) check.  
The following policies are provided on the vacancies section of our website: Policy for Safeguarding and Safer Recruitment 
and Retention Policy 
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